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Date:  Tuesday, August 04, 2020 

Reference: UNDPIRH-202007-RFQ-PROVISION OF AQUAPONICS 

Subject: Clarification Letter 1 

Deadline: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Please note the tender deadline has been extended: 

 

Please be informed that, further to inquiries from prospective Bidders, the deadline for submission of 

Bids in response to our RFQ dated Monday, July 20, 2020 with reference number UNDPIRH-202007-

RFQ-Provision Of Aquaponics, which was originally stated as Tuesday, August 04, 2020 (Istanbul 

time zone, GMT +3) in the RFQ, has been extended until Tuesday, August 11, 2020, (Istanbul 

Time, GMT +3). 

 

In this regard, you are kindly requested to submit your bids latest by Tuesday, August 11, 2020, 

Istanbul local time (GMT +3) to the address stipulated in our solicitation document. 

 

All other terms and conditions remain the same. 

 

Thank you and best regards, 
 

Procurement IRH Istanbul 

UNDP Europe & CIS 

Istanbul Regional Hub, Turkey 
www.eurasia.undp.org  
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